
Thursday 22nd April 2004

PLEASE VOTE FOR

PETER HALSALL
Dear Elector,

Since being elected in September 1997, I believe that I have contributed in a positive way to
addressing the many issues that have faced the people of Braddan.

Please allow me to re-introduce myself.  I was born 57 years ago in the Isle of Man and have been
continuously employed on the Island since leaving school.

The last of those 20 years at Nobles Hospital, from where my wife Dorothy has recently retired.
We have lived in Braddan for 18 years and being free of family commitments, I am able to continue
to give the many hours of hard work required.

I have no further Political ambitions other than to serve on the Board of Braddan Commissioners.

The past 61/2 years have been the busiest that the Commissioners have had to contend with.
During this time, I have served the Board as Chairman 1999/2000 and 2003/2004, three terms as
Vice Chairman and representing the Board on the Richmond Hill Consultative Committee, the
Municipal Association which I was Chairman of, and the Joint Eastern District Civic Amenity
Committee.

For a recent update of progress made by the Commissioners, please read the Report that I have
issued on behalf of the Board that has been circulated recently with the Rate Demands.
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Further copies can be obtained from the Commissioners office or the Website
www.braddan.gov.im 

If successful in the coming Election, I shall endeavour to work with the new Board and the
Commissioners staff to continue to improve the Parish and its way of life, by supporting the New
Community Warden in the fight against anti-social behaviour, speeding traffic, illegal parking and fly
tipping.

I believe that the Inspectors Report on the Braddan Plan given to the Department of Local
Government and the Environment which suggests that Camlork could be built on, should be
challenged on that front.

The reason being that I believe  it is almost 100% against the views of the Braddan residents and
the vast majority of Island residents.

Finally, if elected, I will serve the Parish by continuing to support the Commissioners staff in their
efficient collection of rents and rates and work with the Commissioners in the control of the
finances of the Parish.

The improvements to the services provided can be achieved along with our intention to reduce the
rates in future years.

PLEASE USE YOUR VOTE

For further information, I can be contacted on:

PHONE: 851967

FAX:  852415

EMAIL: phalsallbpc@manx.net 

PLEASE VOTE

HALSALL X
Many thanks

PETER HALSALL
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